
Summer Country Dance Nights commencing in The Seven Oaks Hotel, Carlow on 

Wednesday the 8th May with the legendary Mick Flavin and his Band and on the 29th 

May the colourful Indians Showband will be on stage. The Country Scene has been revi-

talised in recent times with the influx of young people attending the Country Dances in 

their hundreds so exciting times look likely in The Seven Oaks over the Summer Months 
The Eist cancer support Centre  invites all men to a   public meeting on Tuesday 30th April next 

at 8 pm in the Seven Oaks Hotel Carlow. The talk title is 

  '7 ways to Healthier Living'   will be delivered by Lorcan Brennan, men's Health Co- Ordinator 

for the South East . All welcome. For further details contact the centre. 0599139684 

Barn Dance in aid of Relay For Life Carlow Tullow Rugby Club, Saturday May 4th @ 9.30pm 

Rodeo Bull, food available, music by Helter Skelter and Dj Joey. Tickets €10. Call 0863347289 or 

limited availability on the night. 

MYSHALL COMMUNITY CENTRE 
Perhaps you have complaints about how the Community Centre was run last year, perhaps you 

have suggestions as to how it should run in the future or maybe you are just proud to have it in the 

village, happy to see it run as it is and would like to help the committee to continue looking after it 

– well on Thursday May 2nd at 9p.m. the committee is holding its AGM in the Centre and you 

have an opportunity to voice any opinions or just come along to support us. 

MYSHALL MUINTIR NA TÍRE 
In conjunction with Myshall N.S. a ‘Village Clean Up Day’ is taking place this Friday April 26th 

at 1p.m.weather permitting, meeting at the Community Centre. There will also be a litter picking 

session prior to our monthly meetings with the next one on Thursday May 9th meeting at Commu-

nity Centre at 7.30 p.m. The meeting will follow at 8.30 p.m. when we will finalise details of our 

own local ‘Pride of Place’ competition Preventing food waste when children are involved is a 

tricky one - impulse buying food items that are not needed, serving food that is not eaten and get-

ting meals that are too big when eating out, result in wasted food so for the next few weeks we will 

give you some tips that we hope will help you save money and reduce food waste and this week’s 

tip is to feed the kids before you go shopping as they will be less cranky and less likely to try to 

grab all the goodies they fancy. 

ADELAIDE MEMORIAL CHURCH CENTENARY CELEBRATION takes place in Septem-

ber and it is hoped that this will be a celebration for the whole parish. A programme of events is 

being drawn up at the moment and the next meeting will take place in the Church at 8.30 p.m. on 

Tuesday May 14th and all are welcome. 

Myshall Camogie Club would like to thank all for their support at our recent table quiz. Thanks 

also to Roberts Lounge and Joe Rooney. 

Myshall/Drumphea Social History Group will make another attempt to walk to Bealalaw and 

Hollybrook.  Rain prevented the walk on the last couple of occasions but we meet again on the 

May Bank Holiday Monday at 3.00 o clock at Myshall Community Centre and hopefully we will 

get to complete the walk.. The next meeting of the group will take place in Myshall Community 

Centre on Tuesday, May 21st at 8.30p.m 

Ladies, if you want to remain forever beautiful, just was your face in the morning dew on May 

Day. 

Items for inclusion in newsletter can be 

• Left into the Parish Office  

• Emailed to myshallparishnewsletter@hotmail .com 

• By phone to the secretary at 9157731 by 8 pm each Wednesday 
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Phone Number:     Parochial House   059 9157635   
 Fr O’Byrne  can be contacted at any time through this number 

Part of the great revelation of the New Testament is the 

Notion that God is coming among us to make all things 

new; that means removing all the causes of guilt and 

grief in human life. We show our acceptance  of this 

renewal of lives by our love for one another.    

Masses for the coming week – Myshall  
Sun   28th at  11 am  Anniversary Mass 

Tue   30th at  9.30 am  

Wed  1st at   9.30 am 

Fri  3rd at  7.30 pm  First Friday 

Sun   5th  at  11 am   Patrick O’Brien,  

    Knockbrack 

 

 

———————————————— 
Masses for the coming week-Drumphea 

Sat  27th at 7.30 pm  Anniversary Mass 

Sat    4th at  7.30 pm  

Reader:   Myshall 

Sun  5th: Brigid Fox 

Eucharistic Minister: 

Sun 5th: Mary Keogh 

 

 

 

 

———————————— 

Reader:   Drumphea 

Sat 4th: : James Whelan 

 



      We remember in our prayers those who have died recently 

 
  William Holmes, Knocklonagad  

  Christina Mc Gagh, Ballon 

     

    May the rest in peace 

      Our sympathy  to  their families and  those  who mourn 

A huge thank you to everyone who sup-

ported the recent Daffodil Day Coffee  

Morning in Roberts' Lounge.  €951 was 

raised for the Irish Cancer Society and Eist 

Cancer Support Centre, Carlow. 

Parish Notices: 

• Baptisms :  
 Myshall Church on the 2nd Sunday of each month after 11 am Mass 

 Drumphea Church on the 3rd Sunday of each month at 12.15 pm 

• Parish Office is open every Wednesday   from 9.30—11.30 am . 

Invalid & Housebound Visitation 
Fr O’Byrne will visit the Invalids & Housebound on Thursday May 2nd  as  usual  

If there is anybody who would like to be on the visitation list please contact the  

Parochial House  

Parochial Collections  April 20/21    
Offertory: € 270.84  Envelopes:  € 294.80  

Anniversary Mass will be offered in 
Drumphea Church on Saturday  
April 27th at 7.30 pm for the following: 
The O’Hara Family, Drumphea 

William Kavanagh, Coolasnaughta &  

    Drumphea 

Sr Josephine Kavanagh, Kilkenny &  

    Drumphea 

Michael & Catherine Tracey, Rathnageera 

James & Mary O’Hara, Milltown 

Tom Tracey, Coolasnaughta 

Anniversary Mass will be offered in  
Myshall Church on Sunday April 28th 
at 11 am  for the following: 
Edward Byrne, Raheenleigh 

Jim Browne, Straduff 

Annie Kavanagh, Raheenleigh 

Brigid Kennedy, Myshall 

William Kavanagh, Raheenleigh & 

    Manchester 

Rev. Fr John Hayden, P.E 

John Shaughnessy, Ballaghmore 

Tom Byrne, Bealalaw 

Charlie Nolan, Straduff 

Arthur Kehoe, Croanruss 

Anne Murphy, Knockbrack 

The Ryder Family, Shangarry 

Brigid Dunne, Myshall 

Chris, Mary Ann & Jim Ryder, Bealalaw 

Patrick O’Neill, Coolasheegaun 

Bill Hennessy, Ballaghmore 

Margaret Doyle, Ballinacrea 

  MYSHALL GAA LOTTO 

No  Jackpot Winner 

Numbers Drawn 9 :  13:  20 : 23 
Match 3 winners received  € 30 each: 

Lisa Grennan Nolan, Knockindrane; Tommy Smithers, Straduff; 

Philomean Nolan, Milltown; John Kenny, Knockdrumagh;  

Olivia Jordan, Ballaghmore; Bill Stacey, Myshall;  

Emmet Fox, Shangarry 

Sellers Prize : Pat Doyle, Milltown 

Next Weeks Lotto:  in High Nellies on Tue April 30th at 10.30 pm 

NEXT  
WEEKS 

JACKPOT 
€3000 

Choose Life we cherish them both. National Prayer Vigil for the Right to Life of Mothers &  

Babies Saturday May 4th Our Lady’s Shrine, Knock. Programme: 1 pm Rosary Procession   

2 pm Short Presentation  3 pm Celebration of The Eucharist, Celebrant Cardinal Sean Brady 

BINGO BINGO BINGO......... 
There will be NO BINGO now for the summer months....the MYSHALL SPORTS COMPLEX 

COMMITTEE would like to thank everyone for their support during the last few months. 
Carlow Stages Rally takes place on Sunday May 12th and as a result some roads will be closed in 

the area, starting at Sherwood Furniture, taking in areas Knockbarragh, Coolnasheegan,  

Tinnamogney, Bealalaw main Myshall to Garryhill Road from O’Connor’s Cross to  

Knockdrumagh Cross, Knockdrumagh, Coolasnaughta Lower and Rathnageeera. Carlow Car Club  

apologise for any inconvenience caused and are grateful for your co-operation. If anyone requires 

assistance or to move on the day please contact 086 2729218 

Experience World Youth Day – Closer to Home 
The diocese is offering young people the opportunity to experience a flavour of World Youth Day 

Rio 2013 at the WYD @ Home Youth Festival in Aylesford Priory, Kent. The weekend festival 

will have a Rio Carnival atmosphere, large screen link up with WYD in Rio, live bands, cateche-

sis, guest speakers, liturgies and more! Young people aged 16-25 are invited to travel with a Di-

ocesan Group from July 26th-29th.  Cost will be €250 euro and will include return flights Dublin/

London, train to Kent, Camping Accommodation and Meals on-site.  Under 18’s will require pa-

rental consent.  Bookings required by May 18th.  Contact Robert or Yvonne 059 9164084 or 

0877788007. yvonne.rooney@kandle.ie or www.kandle.ie For more information about 

www.brightlights.org.uk   

Naomh Eoin GAA Club Development Draw 
Naomh Eoin GAA Club with a united effort from players, officers, and supporters are going to 

leave no stone unturned to win back the senior hurling championship and to reach the semi-final of 

the senior football championship, and whatever else they are capable of winning. 

The club had two good results last weekend on Saturday they drew with John Lockes of Callan at 

0-10 each in the Kilkenny League in Myshall then on Sunday evening they came from six points 

down at half time to beat the Fighting Cocks by for 1-10 to 0-9. The junior footballers are unde-

feated after three games and they had the biggest win on Wednesday evening when they put seven 

goals past Old Leighlin 7-9 to 1-3, John Cleary, Shane Roberts and Garrett Nolan are the people in 

charge. Well done. 

In an effort to achieve the above aims the club are selling club development draw tickets there are 

five monthly draws with a new car to be won every month and nineteen other prizes all for twenty 

euro a month or five euro a week. In the coming days club players and club officers will call to 

every house in the parish and the club catchment area. Players and officer from their own 

townlands will call to all the houses in their townlands. Naomh Eoin GAA Club sincerely thank all 

the people for their support in the past and let us make this a year to remember. 


